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Date: May 15, 2023 
 
To: Banner Channel Partners 
 
From: Steve Milbrath, Product Life Cycle Director 
 Dennis Smith, Product Line Director - Sensors 
 
Re: Discontinuation Notice for PresencePLUS® Vision Systems:  

All PresencePLUS® Pro II Controllers & Cameras, P4 Vision Cameras, and Accessories 

 
 
Banner Engineering is issuing notification of phase out and discontinuation of all PresencePLUS® Pro 
II Controller and Camera systems, and all PresencePlus® P4 vision cameras and related accessories.  
A table of affected models and product families is attached to this memo. 
 
Banner will accept return of unused stock of these items in its original packaging and whose 
manufacturing date is no more than 2 years old through June 23, 2023 under an RMA. This is the final 
opportunity to return these products for credit. 
 
Banner will accept last time orders for these products through June 30, 2023. These final orders are 
non-cancellable and non-returnable and will ship according to order date and standard lead time. 
 
Please inform your sales teams of this product discontinuation notice and consult with customers who 
may want to purchase spare parts for their installed base of these vision products. Please reach out to 
your regional sales manager for assistance. 
 
Contact your regional Banner team to identify a suitable replacement solution or to discuss your vision 
inspection and identification needs. 
 
 
Thank You! 
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